
 

 

 

Hello Vendors! 

You all are cordially invited to participate in the 2024 Enumclaw Rotary Street Fair (ERSF) Friday and 
Saturday July 26 & 27th in charming downtown Enumclaw from 10am -7pm both days.  With Spring 
here and the weather getting warmer it’s time to get out and play tourist in our own backyards. 

Let me introduce myself, I’m Kelly Jensen, this year’s ERSF coordinator. I’m very excited to partner 
with Rotary Club of Enumclaw to plan and coordinate one of Enumclaw’s most treasured events. I 
have grown up as the daughter of a Rotarian, I know firsthand the service and passion Rotarians 
have for their community and the surrounding communities. The ERSF has many benefits; all 
proceeds will go back to the community and used when needed for students and senior citizens. 
Along with the benefits of bringing people together for fun and fellowship. 

A few things the ERSF team is working on to make this event one you will want to come back to! 

• 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
• Cornhole Tournament 
• Interactive kids’ maker space 
• Scavenger Hunt 
• Stage Entertainment (12pm-7pm) 
• Patio Parade-for the adults (wine walk but not just wine, beer, and spirits too) 
• Blood Drive 

The ERSF team will have full details of these activities solidified by April 26, 2024, and announced 
on the Enumclaw Rotary Street Fair Facebook. We hope to have the “Enumclaw Rotary Street Fair 
Facebook live by the end of March.  

Friday, April 26 is also the cut off for the early bird vendor rate. Yes, we have an early bird rate. If you 
are not able to sign up with us by April 26th!  No worries, you have until Friday, June 21 as the final 
deadline. Please send both: payment by check and completed vendor applications to the address 
provided in the application, application attached to this email.  Check and a completed hard copy 
of vendor application is best, as we work through bringing technology into our process. 

There is no priority of vendors, first come first serve. The team will be approving vendors as the 
checks and applications come in. Processing will take place on Thursdays; emails will be sent out 
that we have received your check and completed application. If there are questions with your check 
or application, we will call you to expedite an outcome. This is the official email address for ERSF 
business (EnumclawRotarySF@gmail.com). 

We hope you will join and help us create a fun July weekend in Enumclaw! 
 

Kelly Jensen 
 
Kelly Jensen- ERSF Coordinator  
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